Minors Lane Elementary School Public Schools

Shaping the Future

e

March 29, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:

If we were fortunate enough to receive funding for an expansion of our playground, this phase
will be completed by June 30, 2017. In addition, our full playground will be open for the public
during the following times upon completion:

e Monday — Friday, during the school year, after 4:00
e Saturdays and Sundays, all hours, all year
e All hours of every day during summer, winter, and spring school breaks

Minors Lane is very appreciative of the consideration of our application. The student wellness
priority of our school and community will be benefited greatly by this project.

Thank you,

Za@t/r: M. Eckels, Principal
Minors Lane Elementary
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